Hi All
The last week of training for season 2022! We made it!

I would like to invite all umpires to come and train for the last week of the season to support each
other and those who will umpire on Division One Grand Final day. This Thursday we have our
WRFLUA Footy Awards followed by the Grand Final appointments. This will be a fun night when we
get to celebrate our first full season in a few years.

After the Division One Grand Final on Saturday, all are welcome back to Hanmer to celebrate all the
Grand Finals and this will be followed by the Umpires v Firefighters — Mental Health Cup footy match
at Avalon Airport Oval on Sunday starting at 10.30am. Whilst most umpires have already nominated
to either play or participate on the day, if you wish to be involved please let me know before
Thursday night. The day provides the opportunity to get behind a great cause for Mental Health.

Next week | will provide all the details for the WRFLUA Presentation Evening, which will be held on
Saturday 15 October.

See you on the track

Mark
Week Tuesday Thursday Weekend
commencing
Monday
12 September [Training Training 5.45pm — 6.30pm Division 1 Senior,
Hanmer Reserve WRFLUA Footy Awards and Grand Final |[Reserves and U18
5.45pm — Appointments — 7pm Grand Final
6.30pm $10 non-Gold members, table seating. Umpires v Firefighters
— Mental Health Cup
(Sunday)

WRFLUA Presentation Evening
Saturday 15 October
7pm 520 Sayers Road
Tarneit.



